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Ward 6 
Virtual PIAC and FSLCAC 

ELECTIONS 
Wednesday, December 13th, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

If you would like to nominate yourself for the role of PIAC & FSLCAC representative for 

Ward 6, York South-Weston, please fill in the Nomination Form here or https://
forms.gle/33mqnDSv1HGNzZh28. 

No nominations for representative will be taken from the floor at the meeting. 

Eligible parents/caregivers will also be asked to vote for their Parental Involvement 
Advisory Committee representative in our PIAC and FSLCAC Elections. You must 
complete Ward 6 Voter Registration Form or https://forms.gle/YVEkN3KVep1fw74d6. 

Please RSVP for Ward Forum/Elections here. 

We hope to see you there! 

Sign up for Ward 6 Newsletter Here 
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